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Budget Committee Chair Commissioner Steve Bradshaw to 
Host Community Meetings on the Proposed  

2023 DeKalb County Budget  
 

DECATUR, Ga.—Commissioner Steve Bradshaw will host three community information 
meetings to review DeKalb County’s proposed 2023 Budget. T.J. Sigler, Director, Office of 
Management and Budget will be on hand to present and answer questions. 
 
“As the newly appointed Chair of the Finance, Audit and Budget (FAB) Committee,” said 
Commissioner Bradshaw. “I believe it is a good exercise to hold community meetings across the 
county affording constituents an opportunity to engage in the budget process.” 
 
Meetings start at 6:00 p.m.at the following libraries. 
To join virtually: YouTube.com/DeKalbCountyGov 
 

• Wednesday, January 25  
Stonecrest Library 
3123 Klondike Rd, Lithonia, GA 30038 

 

• Wednesday, February 8  
Tucker-Reid F. Cofer Library 
5234 LaVista Road 
Tucker, GA  30084 

 

• Wednesday February 15  
Dunwoody Library 
5339 Chamblee-Dunwoody Road 
Dunwoody, GA  30338 

 
 
For more information contact Robin Flieg at rlflieg@dekalbcountyga.gov or 404-371-4749. 
 

 
### 

mailto:adbrooks@dekalbcountyga.gov
mailto:rlflieg@dekalbcountyga.gov

